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ADDITIONAL STEWARDS’ REPORT – DR JEKYLL AND LEADER’S SAGA 
 

 

 

 

 

MORPHETTVILLE – THURSDAY, 24 OCTOBER 2012 

 

 

DR JEKYLL 

 

In accordance with Rule ARR.140, Trainer Ms. R. Hodson, has notified Thoroughbred Racing 

SA Stewards that following its run at Murray Bridge on Monday, 10 June 2013, DR JEKYLL had 

a bone chip removed from its near hind hock.  DR JEYLL has been spelling and will resume 

work at the end of October. 
 

 

 

LEADER’S SAGA 

 

In accordance with Rule ARR.140, Trainer Mr. K. Buick, has notified Thoroughbred Racing SA 

Stewards that following its run at Murray Bridge on Wednesday, 28 August 2013, LEADER’S 

SAGA has undergone a ‘tie-back’ operation.  LEADER’S SAGA is currently spelling. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

J. C. PETZER 

CHAIRMAN OF STEWARDS 

24 October 2013 
 

 
 
 


